
Please be reminded that it is a violation of the National Traffic and Motor 

Vehicle Safety Act for you to sell, lease or deliver any new vehicle subject to this 

notification until the Recall repair has been performed. This means that centers 

may not legally deliver new motor vehicles to a consumer until it is fixed or 

use/sell replacement equipment/parts subject to a Recall. Note also that 

substantial civil penalties apply to violations of this law. 

Also, you should not sell, lease or deliver any Certified Pre-Owned or used 

vehicles subject to a safety Recall until the repair is completed. 


